

# ICKFORD PARISH COUNCIL

## NOTICE OF MEETING

There will be a Parish Council meeting on Tuesday 11<sup>th</sup> April 2017 at 7.30pm, at Ickford Village Hall (Annexe), Bridge Road, Ickford

### AGENDA

Agenda Item No.	Previous Item No.	Subject	
285.		Apologies and approval of absences	ND
286.		<b>To receive declarations of interests</b> Any councillor with an interest in any village association must declare at this point of the meeting - this includes any shareholding of any kind.	ALL
287.		<b>To consider requests for dispensations</b>	ALL
288.		<b>To resolve that the minutes</b> from the last Parish Council meeting, held on <a href="#">14<sup>th</sup> March 2017</a> are a correct record	LA
289.		<b>Finance</b> a) To draw cheques b) To <a href="#">agree accounts</a> for February 2017 and review bank rec. c) To review the first draft of the accounts for year-end April 2017 d) <a href="#">Project List</a> for 2016 / 17 - any updates	ND AB AB ALL
290.		<b>To consider correspondence and other communications received since last meeting</b>  a) To consider the email sent to the clerk by Councillor M Rand ref potential development in Ickford & the VALP	
291.		<b>To report on meetings attended on behalf of the Parish Council</b>  a) RB to feedback on attending the Parish Liaison Meeting on behalf of Ickford PC ( <a href="#">refer to minutes</a> previously circulated via email)	
292.		<b>Planning</b> To discuss planning applications and make recommendations and to include those planning applications received after this agenda is published, if urgent.  • <a href="#">17/00901/APP</a> : 21 Bridge Road: 2 storey side extension to existing garage, workshop & study	
293.		<b>Open Forum for Parishioners:</b> (under adjournment) 15 minutes are available if requested for parishioners to address the Council on any local issues	ALL

PREPARED BY: CLERK TO THE COUNCIL

Nicola Dawson, 4 Bridge Road, Ickford, Bucks, HP18 9HX

Phone: 01844 338130

Email: [ickfordpcclerk@gmail.com](mailto:ickfordpcclerk@gmail.com)

## ICKFORD PARISH COUNCIL

	Previous Item No	Project Updates	
<b>294.</b>		<b>Village Maintenance and Landscaping</b>	
<b>a)</b>	<b>280a)</b>	Following this month's litter pick in the hedgerows, the PC to decide if the litter picking should be arranged on a regular basis	<i>ALL</i>
<b>295.</b>		<b>Highways and Byways</b>	
<b>a)</b>	<b>281a)</b>	Defibrillator (AED): ND to update on plans for further training session to be held at Ickford School	<i>ND</i>
<b>b)</b>	<b>281b)</b>	Surface Water Drains: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• LA to update on progress with o/s issues</li> <li>• ND to update on <a href="#">reporting the blocked gullies</a> to the LAT</li> </ul>	<i>LA</i> <i>ND</i>
<b>c)</b>	<b>281c)</b>	Footpaths: Update from PJ ref the 3 remaining stiles in need of repair	<i>PJ</i>
<b>d)</b>	<b>281d)</b>	MVAS: Update from AB following resetting of the system to reinstate the data	<i>AB</i>
<b>e)</b>	<b>281f)</b>	Car Parking: To be discussed in conjunction with the Pavilion under item 297a.	<i>ALL</i>
<b>296.</b>		<b>Communication and Publicity</b>	
<b>a)</b>	<b>282b)</b>	Emergency Planning: AB to update on responses received so far from residents & initial set up meeting to form an Emergency Planning Committee	<i>AB</i>
<b>297.</b>		<b>Village Organisations and "Institutions"</b>	
<b>a)</b>	<b>283a)</b>	Sports Pavilion & Car Parking: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• PC to agree to combine the Car Parking proposals with the Pavilion project for the purposes of applying for a grant from the LAF</li> <li>• BK to provide brief update on any progress made so far with regards to plans for the Pavilion</li> </ul>	<i>ALL</i> <i>BK</i>
<b>c)</b>	<b>283c)</b>	Annual Parish Meeting (APM) <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• ND to advise of responses received so far</li> </ul>	<i>ALL</i>
<b>298.</b>		<b>To agree the date of the next meeting</b>	

N. L Dawson